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	NEWS FROM THE ASCA NEWSDESK

April 2006


If you wish to receive the newsletter directly please email the Secretary, Margaret Evans at mevans@hobsonsbay.vic.gov.au to be included on the email distribution list.

2006 ASCA CONFERENCE IN DEVONPORT, TASMANIA

This year’s ASCA conference will be held in Devonport, Tasmania from Sunday, 12 November to Wednesday, 15 November 2006.  The conference will conclude at lunchtime on the Wednesday, allowing delegates to either catch their flights home or stay on and experience some of the many wonderful places to see in Tasmania.

The Executive met recently with Devonport’s organising committee and although not finalized, the program, both for delegates and youth programs appear to be well on the way, with some interesting speakers and sessions proposed.

The website for the conference should be up and running by mid April however if you have any enquiries in the meantime please contact:

Tricia Alford 
Conference Co-ordinator 
ASCA 2006 National Conference - Devonport 
Devonport City Council 
Phone: (03) 6424 0562 
Mobile: 0415 466 402 
Email: taa@dcc.tas.gov.au 

YOUTH ADVISER
As you may be aware Ms Thu-Trang Tran ASCA’s Youth Adviser resigned from the position following last years’ conference and the Executive is now reviewing all aspects of the position especially the main role which involves assisting the conference host with the youth program.

The Executive will keep members informed as it progresses and will be in a better position at the Devonport conference to discuss its future direction.

LIFE MEMBERS
The Executive has resolved that a letter, life membership certificate and an appropriate memento to presented to the four life members appointed since 2000.  This will then be the policy for any future life member awardees.

STATUS OF FUNDING APPLICATION
A follow up letter will be sent to the Federal Government and a request for all members to send a letter of support to the Federal Government has also been suggested.  Attached is a template of the letter with the suggested wording, and the Executive encourages all members to send a letter on their respective council letterhead in support of the submission.  

All members of the Association will benefit from improvements that can be achieved should the funding application be successful. 

ASCA’S 2007 CONFERENCE – DARWIN
The Darwin Conference Organising Committee have now released the dates for the 2007 conference.  The conference will be held from Sunday 30 September to Wednesday 3 October 2007.  Don’t miss their presentation at this year’s Devonport conference as to what you can expect in Darwin next year.

FEATURES IN SISTER CITIES NEWS
Members are encouraged to send any sister city related articles along with photographs, if available, to ASCA’s Sister Cities News Editor, Jim Mynard on email mynard@nex.net.au who will be happy to include them in a forthcoming edition of the newspaper.  This is a great way to show off and share exciting sister city activities and programs conducted within your city. 

Ideally the Sister Cities News would appreciate articles from all over Australia.

Paid advertisements may also be placed in Sister Cities News at very reasonable rates. 

From the ASCA Executive

(COUNCIL LETTER HEAD)

(DATE)

The Honourable Jim Lloyd, MP
Minister for Local Government, Territories & Roads

House of Representatives

Parliament House

CANBERRA   ACT

Dear Minister

SUPPORT OF FUNDING SUBMISSION FOR THE

AUSTRALIAN SISTER CITIES ASSOCIATION INC.

I write in support of the Australian Sister Cities Association’s (ASCA) submission to the Federal Government to facilitate funding of developing an international protocol document and full time secretariat for ASCA.

The (Council’s Name) firmly believes that all levels of government within Australia mutually benefits from the sister city movement and therefore all levels of government should contribute to the ongoing development of the sister city movement.

Consideration and support of the funding would be appreciated.

Yours sincerely

CEO/General Manager

(Council’s Name)
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